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PASTEL DUNN NAMED NEW DIRECTOR OF FUND DEVELOPMENT 

DECEMBER 20, 2013 
  
Bethesda, Maryland – Pastel K. Dunn, CFRE has been named director of fund 
development at the American Occupational Therapy Foundation (AOTF), effective 
January 6, 2014.   
 
Ms. Dunn, formerly senior development manager for the Congressional Black Caucus 
Foundation (CBCF), led fundraising, strategic planning, client cultivation and 
management for the Resource Development Team. Ms. Dunn previously served as 
director of development at the National Association of States United for Aging and 
Disabilities. 
 
Commenting on the appointment, Dr. Charles Christiansen, executive director of AOTF, 
remarked, “We are delighted to have Pastel Dunn join our development team. The 
success of any non-profit begins with professionals like Ms. Dunn who can effectively 
engage others to support our important programs and aims.” 
  
The American Occupational Therapy Foundation is a 501(c) 3 charitable, scientific and 
educational organization established in 1965. Its mission is to advance research, 
education, and public awareness for occupational therapy so that all people may 
participate fully in life regardless of their physical, social, mental or developmental 
circumstances.  To learn more about AOTF, visit us at www.aotf.org.  
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